
From: Steve Basnett  

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 9:47 AM 

To: Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Planning Richmondhill 

<planning@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Zoning on Oneida Crescent, file D01-190005 and D02-19023 

Dear Mr Chan 

Thank you for your recent letter regarding the community information meeting. While 

generally in favour of providing more housing in this case I am opposed until the safety 

issue can be addressed. The most recent condominium development on Oneida has 

significantly increased traffic levels causing long delays exiting at both ends of the 

crescent onto Red Maple. Add to this vehicles parked on the street with children running 

between them and then jaywalking to get to the school across the road and you have an 

accident waiting to happen. I would like to see this safety concern addressed before any 

new developments are approved. Thank you.  

Regards, 

Steve Basnett 

11 Oneida Crescent 

Unit 406 

Richmond Hill ON 


